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LEDBURY HUNT PONY CLUB 
So, here we are, the end of another year! It has been another great year for our 
branch and our members.  Lots learnt, competitions entered and many stepping up 
levels. It is always so good to see members coming up the levels and this year’s 
Christmas show at Hartpury showed this with 6 senior members competing in the 
1m class and most jumping this height for the first time and doing it very well. 
I hope you all had a healthy and happy Christmas.  If new riding hats were received 
don’t forget to get them tagged!  
As of January 1

st
 the new spurs rule will come in. Only members with a yellow hat 

tag will be able to use spurs at any Pony Club activity, whether a rally, training, 
camps or competition.  There will be other rule changes and once the new rule 
books are out, we will let you know. 
Dates 
January 
5

th
 Eventers training at Ruth Popes 

11
th
 Polocrosse Training at Forthampton 

12
th
 Rally at CCR with Nicki White 

18
th
 Weekend lessons at Moores 1hr* 

19
th
 Eventers training at Ruth Popes 

22
nd

 Flat work training at Moores Farm with Jo Winfield 
25

th
 Weekend lessons at Moores 1hr* 

26
th
 Polocrosse Training at Forthampton 

31
st
 Evening lessons at Moores 

February 
2

nd
 Eventers training at Ruth Popes 

6
th
 Student led evening lessons with Jo Winfield at Hartpury 

9
th
 Rally at CCR with Nicki White 

15
th
 Friendly Quiz Competition at Corse Village Hall 

16
th
 Eventers training at Ruth Popes 

17
th
 Half Term lessons at Moores Farm 

19
th
 Polocrosse Training at Forthampton 

20
th
 Rally at Hartpury with Jo Winfield 

23
rd

 Weekend lessons at Moores 1hr* 
26

th
 Flat work training at Moores Farm with Jo Winfield 

28
th
 Evening lesson at Moores Farm 

March  
2

nd
 Rally at CCR with Nicki White 

6
th
 Student led evening lessons with Jo Winfield at 

Hartpury 
8

th
 Weekend lessons at Moores 1hr* 

14
th
 Evening Rally at Moores  

22
nd

 Weekend lessons at Moores 1hr* 
26

th
 Flat work training at Moores Farm with Jo Winfield 

(*Block Booking available 5 for £75 or £17 per session) 
 
 



Zoom Sessions with Heather McLain start in January 
B test 6:30-8pm resume Sunday 12

th
 January 

C test 6-7pm resumes W3ednesday 15
th
 January 

C+ test 7-8pm resumes Wednesday 15
th
 January 

 
D test training starts Monday 13

th
 January 5:30-6pm, 6 Sessions, £25 for the block 

or £5 each 
D+ test training starts Monday 13

th
 January 6-6:45pm, 8 Sessions, £52:50 for the 

block or £7:50 each. 
All bookable on entrymaster. 
 

News and Events 
 

Christmas Show at Hartpury College 
As we didn’t have to hold the Spring Championship qualifying classes at this year’s 
show we were able have a 60cm class and the fun mini majors class. It was great 
to see so many members competing and some great fancy dress! 
Thank you to all that helped on the day, it all went very smoothly. 
Results 
60cm    70cm   Mini Majors 
1

st
 Ellen B   1

st
 Oscar T  4

th
 Hattie S & Isabel E 

7
th
 Ivy H    2

nd
 Lily M  7

th
 Molly M & Lucinda F 

8
th
 Isla B    7

th
 Ellen B  9

th
 Lily M & Oscar T 

10
th
 Tilly J   11

th
 Aimee D  11

th
 Seren & Lexi Williams 

12
th
 Ella J   12

th
 Tilly J  12

th
 Bonnie B & Georgie A 

15
th
 Bethany H  13

th
 Bethany H 13

th
 Lily S & Marissa P 

16
th
 Lily M   14

th
 Isla B  14

th
 Ella J & Ellen B 

17
th
 Felicity E   18

th
 Lily M  

19
th
 Bethany R-C  19

th
 Olvia K  90cm 

     20
th
 Ivy H  4

th
 Marissa P 

80cm    21
st
 Ella J  6

th
 Lucy E 

3
rd

 Marissa P   26
th
 Ellen B  9

th
 Ellie H 

5
th
 Molly M   31

st
 Lexi W  10

th
 Georgie S 

10
th
 Olivia K   33

rd
 Bethany R-C 12

th
 Georgie A 

12
th
 Isabel E       14

th
 Molly M 

13
th
 Ellie H   100cm    

14
th
 Lucy E   1

st
 Seren W 

15
th
 Lucinda F  2

nd
 Georgie A 

23
rd

 Ruben B   3
rd

 Hattie S 
24

th
 Aimee D   4

th
 Georgie S   

5
th
 Cressie F 

6
th
 Marissa P 



Cotswold Vale Pony Club Triathlon 
 
Beanies Boys Tadpoles Boys Mini Boys  Junior Boys 
7

th
 Harry W  4

th
 Oliver B  1

st
 Joseph W  3

rd
 Ben O 

Beanies Girls  Tadpoles Girls Mini Girls  4
th
 Thomas H 

9
th
 Faye O  12

th
 Ella J  3

rd
 Bethany H 

Mixed Team 1
st
  14

th
 Ellen B  7

th
 Isabel E  Open Girls 

    Team 7
th
   Team 1

st
   5

th
 Seren W 

 
Junior Party 
 
Held at Bushley Village Hall our junior members enjoyed a disco and craft activi-
ties before the junior presentation. All members had a great time and thanks to 
Emily, Louise and a team of parents who helped. 

 
 
Rallies and Lessons 
 
 During December a variety of lessons and rallies have been happening. We have 
had our student led sessions at Hartpury College under the supervision of Jo 
Winfield.  There have been the weekend hour lessons at Moores Farm, mounted 
games and polocrosse sessions.  There have been lessons at Saskia Rioux’s 
yard and evening sessions at Moores Farm.  During the Christmas holidays there 
was a rally at Hartpury College where four of our members took the Spur test and 
all passed. Well done to Issy, Alice, Mimi and Lottie. 



Class 2 40cm R&R 
7

th
 Ivy H 

Class 5 60cm 
2

nd
 Ellen B 

4
th
 Ivy H 

Class 6 70cm 
3

rd
 Lily M 

5
th
 Ellen B 

7
th
 Martha L 

Class 7 Mini Maxi Pairs 
1

st
 Ivy H 

Class 8 80cm 
2

nd
 Lily M 

6
th
 Lottie T 

Class 9 Jackpot 
1

st
 Lottie T 

Class 10 Chase me Charlie 
4

th
 Lottie T 

North Hereford Christmas Show at Bromyard 
 
Just before Christmas the North Hereford Pony Club put on a great show with 
lost of fun classes and some great prizes.  A few of our members went and 
had a great time competing in these classes 

Hunting 
 
Throughout the hunting season the Ledbury hold meets on some Saturday’s and 
children are always welcome.  If under 14 then children must be accompanied by a 
mounted adult. Just after Christmas a specific children’s meet was held at Caradoc 
and quite a few of our members went along. For most it was their first time out and 
they all had an amazing time. They were all turned out so well and feedback from 
the Masters was all very positive. The annual Christmas Eve meet was held at Pi-
geon House and some of our members were out that day as well.  



Competition & Area Training Dates 
 
January  
5

th
 Area 9 Training with Nick Gauntlett at Unicorn 

26
th
 Area 9 Dressage Training with Jo Lees 

February 
6

th
 PC Coaching Conference 

9
th
 Area 9 Training 

9
th
 Croome PC Show Jumping at Hartpury College 

15
th
 LHPC Friendly Quiz 

15
th
 Area 9 Dressage Training with Jo Lees 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
And that’s a wrap on 2024!  Wishing you all a happy and healthy new year and see 
you in 2025 


